
Hello.

On Tuesday 30th January at 2:30pm we are holding a Parent 
Workshop for you all to come and see what Family Learning is and 
what courses we will be offering. This is also an opportunity for you to 
meet other parents and sign up for future events. Please let the school 
know by 26th January if you would like to come.

Chartwells, our catering company, are working alongside the 
Bumblebee Conservation Trust to run a competition to design ‘a flower 
garden that hungry bees could feast on.’ The children will bring home 
their design sheets on today and there will be two winners in each 
school. These designs must be returned to school by Friday 9th 
February. 

Year 6 enjoyed a trip to the Y theatre this week to take part in the semi-
final of the Loving Laughing competition. They had a great time 
and were very funny!

This is a reminder that all after school clubs will be dismissed 
from the KS2 playground. Parents should come to the Sheridan 
Street gate at 4:15pm. 

Enjoy the weekend.

Miss Rebecca Smith.
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Please make sure that you follow us on X, formerly known as Twitter, to keep up to date 
with news and events but also see what your children are up to whilst in school!



A huge congratulations goes 
to Richmond Class this week 
for amazing attendance and 
a congratulations also goes 
to Macauley Class for 
amazing punctuality this 
week. 

Please remember that gates 
open at 8.40am and children 
must be in class by 8.50am. 

Please keep up your hard 
work with your attendance 
and punctuality. Many 
thanks. 

Miss Key.
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Monday 29th January - Year 4 Meeting about 
Lyne farm residential – 9am - main office
Tuesday 30th January – Family Learning 
Workshop 
Friday 2nd February– Crazy Hair Day for 
Community Wishes
Friday 9th February – Reception and Y6 – 
height and weight measurements
Friday 16th February– Last day of the half term.
Monday 26th February– school reopens to 
children 
Friday 16th March – Comic Relief

Attendance

Class Attendance 
%

Bloomfield 89.4%
Macaulay 94%

Lansdowne 93.7%

Richmond 97.1%

Hughenden 96.2%

Lothair 88.6%
Sheridan 96.3%

Whole 
School 

Attendance 
93%

Character muscle of the week

Imagination:
Forming new ideas, images or thoughts. 
Thinking outside of the box.

Friends of Knighton Mead
#collaboration #community

Do you have any pre-loved clothes that still 
have life in them? We are collected for a 
nearly new sale at our Summer Fair. All 
donations would be greatly received.

Congratulations to all of our badge 
winners this week.

Macaulay
Connor - Yellow
Laura - Yellow
Malakai - Yellow
Nusaybah - Yellow
Jahneem - Yellow
Fahad - Yellow

Lothair
Daisy – Second round green

Sheridan
Evelyn – Red merit
Rozya – Red merit
Jahkayle – Blue
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